
 

 

28 March 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On-line booking for Y11 science lunchtime revision sessions in the run up to the GCSE exams 

With the GCSE exams fast approaching, I would like to let you know about our final round of lunch time 

revision sessions for science students. We will be running 3 weeks of revision sessions, with 1 each of 

Biology, Chemistry, and Physics, for each tier of entry. This means each student could be booked onto 

9 applicable revision sessions. The sessions will start on Wednesday 17 April, and booking will open on 

Monday the 15 April at 09:00 am. 

 

In addition to this, there will be final revision sessions on the day before, or the morning of each 

examination. I will send out a separate letter closer to the time with details about these. 

 

If you wish your child to take part in the above revision opportunities, please use the parents’ evening 

online booking system to book your child onto a session, details of how to book onto the sessions is 

provided at the end of this letter. We have a limited number of places available, so it is advisable to 

book your place early. Please discuss the booking with your child in advance and stress the importance 

of their attendance. If you are unable to book on it is recommended that your child turns up on the 

day to see if there is reasonable space in the room. 

Can I also take this opportunity to inform you about the online revision materials we have uploaded to 

the final GCSE revision Google Classroom. The codes to access these resources are detailed below.                                                                     

 

Triple Science    ogoy26s 

Higher Combined Science  ug57zgd  

Foundation Combined Science gp26a7e 
 

If you need any further support or advice, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Matthew Collard 

Head of key stage 4 science 
mcollard@soham-college.org.uk  
 

mailto:mcollard@soham-college.org.uk


 

 

 

Booking onto revision sessions using the parents evening booking system 

Go to: http://www.sohamvc.org/Parents-Evening-Booking-System/ 

 

Enter the information asked for, it uses the name and email 

addresses that you use for Go4Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You will be presented with a screen that lists the 

subjects available at this time. Click continue on the 

subject you want 

 

 

 

 

 

Click ‘book’ on the session you want to attend and select ‘one place’. Go 

back and do the same to any other sessions within that subject or click on 

home and go back to the start menu 
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